
Request for Board Action

Meeting Date: 11/05/2020

SCFC Recommended School Year 2022 Projects

Brief Summary:

At the October 12, 2020 School Capital Fund Commission meeting, the Commission 
approved for recommendation to the Board of Commissioners $16,367,823 of new projects 
for the 2022 School Capital Fund Commission Funding Cycle. $3,897,823 is recommended 
for Asheville City Schools and $12,470,000 is recommended for Buncombe County Schools.  
Asheville City Schools will perform campus wide projects at Vance Elementary Schools 
costing $3,897,823.  Buncombe County Schools will spend $12,470,000 on projects at Haw 
Creek Elementary, Estes Elementary, Valley Springs Middle, and Fairview Elementary.  
Buncombe County will issue debt and will pay for the debt service using the Article 39 sales 
tax designated for the School Capital Commission Fund.   

Recommended Motion & Requested Action:

Approve budget amendment

County Manager's Comments & Recommendation:

County Manager recommends as presented

Matt Evans, Finance

Subject:

Contact(s):

New Business

Department: Presenter(s):

Budget Jennifer Barnette, Budget

Buncombe County Board of Commissioners


